
Or via our website: www.stmarkssouthnorwood.org.uk 
(where you can also download a copy of this poster)

March 28th is 
Palm Sunday

Sharing God's grace and love in our community
St Mark’s, South Norwood

Join our online service LIVE  
at 10am - via the QR code:

http://www.stmarkssouthnorwood.org.uk

